
Thursday 12 July 2018 at 6.30pm
The Academy at Shotton Hall



Brass Band
500 Miles

Year 7 Ensemble 
Titanic

Ellie, Sara, Sophie, Alice, 
Evan and Katie
A Million Dreams

Violas
Summer Parade

Guitar Ensemble
Sunshine of Your Love 
Blackbird

Lauren
Clarity

Sophie and Lydia
The Flower Duet

Clarinet Group
Ballad for Frank

Robyn, Caitlyn and 
Megan
Your Song

Erin, Aerin and Chloe
My Favourite Things

James
How Would You Feel

Concert Band
Bare Necessities
Aint No Mountain High 
Enough

Aoife and Katie
Prelude

Katie
When a Man Loved a 
Woman

Harry and Hannah
Bye Bye Blackbird

Guitar Ensemble
Sunshine of Your Love 
Blackbird

Ashleigh, Erin, Brooke 
and Lottie
When We Were Young

Emily and Melissa
Fast Forward

Rebecca and Erin
Allegretto

Nikki
Make You Feel My Love

Joel
The Great Escape

Choir
All of Me
Man in the Mirror

2nd Half1st HalfWe are delighted to welcome you 
to our annual Summer Concert!
As always our enthusiastic, talented and hard-working students, 
staff and volunteers have pulled together to create a lovely show 
that we hope you will enjoy!

Special thanks...
I would like to take this opportunity to 
say thank you to all the Performing 
Arts team. Without their support these 
events simply do not happen. These 
include, Mr. Harrison, Miss Peel and 
Miss Smith.

A special thank you to Graham 
Spence for all the behind the scenes 
work he does these things do not 
happen without him.

Thanks…..to all the staff at the 
Durham Music service who do more 
than can ever be asked from them. 
Their support and dedication to the 
children of this school is second to 
none. So a special thank you to Mrs. 
Sellers, Miss. Bates, Mr Wyatt and 
Mrs. Mortimer.

A big thank you has to be said to 
Richard. He does so much work with 
our singers in the school. Not just in 
lessons and choirs but all the hard 

work he puts in for exams, concerts 
and accompaniment on the piano. 
Thank you Richard.

….to the students of the Academy. 
The students have worked so very 
hard this term. I believe after tonight’s 
concert you will see what a wealth of 
talent we have here at the Academy. 
We are so proud of them.

….to Mrs. Powell, Mr. Burlinson and 
Mrs. Hook who are great supporters 
of the Performing Arts department. 
We appreciate that without your 
continued support, tonight and other 
such events could not take place.

Last but not least, thanks to you as 
parents. Thank you for your continued 
support and we hope you have a 
wonderful summer.
From all of us here at the Academy.

D Robson
Head of Music




